
FANTASTIC HEAD START FOR VILLAGE HALL PROJECT 
 

Donations so far £100,000! 
 

On 17th July, villagers met for the first time to discuss the replacement village hall project.  Gordon 

Freeman and Andrew Baud presented the current scheme and funding opportunities for a new hall 

and revealed amazing progress with donations already at £100,000 for the project.  The Steering 

Group also revealed support from Cherwell Planning Department following consultation with the 

department earlier this year. 

 
 

Proposed New Village Hall - Roadside Elevation 

 

This exciting project is looking for volunteers to help make it happen, so please let us know if you 

can help or just come along to the first Steering Group meeting on 2nd September at 7:30pm at the 

George and Dragon.   

 

If villagers would like to donate to the rebuild fund, they can do so by contacting the Chair of the 

Steering Group, details below.  Donations should be made out to "Shutford Village Hall" (registered 

charity No.304364).  Gift aid forms available. 

 

Shutford Village Hall Project Steering Group: newvillagehall@shutford.info 

 

Andrew Baud 

Debbie Pitt 

Christine Yarborough 

Ann Pritchard 

Tim Page 

Ken King 

Richard Freeman 

Gordon Freeman (Chair) 

 

Anonymous donations made out to "Shutford Village Hall" and sent to gfreeman@savills.com, tel: 

07870 999 188.  

 

 


